
                                                                      
                                         GOKHALE MEMORIAL GIRLS’ COLLEGE 
 

                                                              

 

REPORT OF A SOCIAL OUTREACH PROGRAMME 

             

Dr. Kuldip Kaur and Dr. Palashi Biswas, members of social outreach programme, 

of Gokhale Memorial Girls' College visited 'HELPP' near Dumdum cantonment on 

02.02.2023. Objective was to help under-privileged local students who are studying 

at 'HELPP'. Six school bags and snacks such as biscuits, cakes, chocolates etc. were 

distributed among thirty (30) students. The programme was successful and the 

college thought about revisiting the place again in future.  
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